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The FEALAC Newsletter aims to enhance communication among FEALAC member countries through dissemination of 
information on the activities of FEALAC and the Cyber Secretariat. The articles contained in this Newsletter do not 
necessarily reflect the official views of FEALAC and the Cyber Secretariat. We welcome readers’ comments and 

suggestions. Any inquiries about this Newsletter should be addressed to: cybersecretariat@fealac.org. 
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2019 marks the 20 year anniversary of the FEALAC. Since its establishment, 
FEALAC has served as an effective and distinctive medium to bring East Asia 
and Latin America together on numerous areas. Furthermore, as international 
influences of these two regions have been expanding, FEALAC’s role to facilitate 
collaboration between two regions has become more important than ever. Thus, 
the 20 year anniversary can serve as catalyst for FEALAC to increase public 
awareness and to enhance its organizational capabilities. We kindly ask our 
members for their active participation and cooperation in 2019 FEALAC events.   

 

2nd FEALAC Seoul Club  
(December 20, 2018) 

 

 
The Latin American and Caribbean 

Cooperation division of Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs, Korea hosted the 2
nd

 FEALAC Seoul 

Club on December 20, 2018. During this 

meeting, Cyber Secretariat presented and 

discussed results of 19
th

 Senior Officials 

Meeting that was held in Lao PDR. In 

addition, members discussed ways to improve 

visibilities of FEALAC, and mentioned that 20 

year anniversary event as well as the FEALAC 

day will be a good opportunity to strenghten 

public outreach aspect of FEALAC.  

After the meeting, members visited Kimchi 

Museum where they participated in making 

Kimchi; on behalf of FEALAC, these Kimchi 

are donated to local communities in need.  
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※ Events in 2019 

 9
th

 FEALAC Cyber Secretariat 
Workshop  
 

 

 9
th

 FMM Preparatory Meeting 
 

 

 3
rd

 Steering Committee Meeting of 
FEALAC Fund 
 

 

 SOM and FMM in Dominican 
Republic 
 

 

 FEALAC Day and 20 year 

anniversary Events 

FEALAC Events 

http://www.facebook.com/fealac

